
HARROW COUNCIL 
NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR A  

REVIEW OF THE PREMISES LICENCE 

 

Ms D Patel has applied to HARROW COUNCIL as THE LICENSING 

AUTHORITY for a REVIEW OF THE PREMISES LICENCE on the grounds 

of Prevention of Crime and Disorder, Public Nuisance and Public Safety 

in respect of: 

 

CLUB KTM, 32 RAILWAY APPROACH, HARROW, MIDDLESEX HA3 5AA 

 

Anyone wishing to make representations about the review must give 

notice in writing to the Head of Public Protection, London Borough of 

Harrow, Civic Centre, P O Box 18, Station Road, Harrow, Middlesex, 

HA1 2UT, by Friday 24 May 2019, specifying their grounds for doing so.  

Note also that any petitions must follow certain rules. 

 

Copies of those objections will initially be sent to the Premises Licence 

Holder for their consideration.  Persons objecting to the grant of licences 

must be prepared to attend in person at a public hearing before a committee 

of the Council. 

 

It is an offence to knowingly or recklessly to make a false statement in 

connection with an application and the maximum fine for which a person is 

liable on summary conviction for the offence is £5000 

Copies of the application can be viewed at Civic Centre, Station Road, 

Harrow or at www.harrow.gov.uk/licensing 

 

Enquiries be made to the licensing team: licensing@harrow.gov.uk  

 


